
Oceans
MAGAZINES

002201

P.O. BOX 1820
LA JOLLA, CALIFORNIA 92037 
(714) 286-8511

July 16, 1969

Mr. Eliot Porter
Great Spruce Head Island
Sunset, Maine 04683

Dear Mr. Porter:

We will look forward to contacting you in Santa Fe when you 
return in August. At that time we would be pleased to elaborate on 
our thoughts about a photo salon section of your work for Oceans in 
a late 1969 issue — and perhaps others subsequent to that. We shall 
wait until you have had an opportunity to examine Oceans before we 
go into any greater detail.

Thank you for your interest.

Sincerely yours,

CBJ:jh


